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9 April 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Member,  
 
On behalf of the World Heart Federation Board, I take great pleasure in informing you that your 
application to become an Associate Member of the World Heart Federation has been approved.  
 
We are delighted to welcome you to our powerful global community of organizations dedicated 
to the treatment, prevention and control of cardiovascular disease. Together, we are acting now 
to fight against premature mortality caused by heart disease and stroke, and to build global 
commitment to address cardiovascular health at the policy level.  
 
As a World Heart Federation member, you have the chance to add your voice to our ever-
stronger network and we look forward to connecting with you, particularly at events like our 
World Congress of Cardiology and Cardiovascular Health, which takes place in December in 
Dubai. Please also remember that we are here to support and promote your work, and to share 
your achievements with our membership and the wider public health world. 

 
Thank you again for your commitment to the World Heart Federation and please find enclosed 
an invoice for your organization’s 2018 membership fee. 

 
If you have any questions regarding your membership simply get in touch, we will be pleased to 
help. 
 
With best regards, 
 
The Memberships Team 
 
 
 
 
Enclosed:  
➢ 2018 invoice  
➢ Members Benefits 


